Matthew Mayner

301 3" Ave SW
Independence, 1A 50644
(319) 332-8668

To:

Independence Planning & Zoning Commission:

As you are probably aware, I have been appointed to represent the 5" ward on the
Independence City Council. That being said, I must resign from this commission. I have enjoyed
the past few years of being on this important commission and doing great things for the city.
Please continue your great work. Thank you all.

Sincerely,
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Matthew Mayner



